
BOARD of SUPERVISORS 

MEMORANDUM 

Date: March 7, 2017 

To: Derek Evans, Rules Committee Clerk 

From: ~ngela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 

City Hall 
l Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 

San Francisco 94102-4689 
Tel. No. 554-5184 
Fax No. 554-5163 

TDD/TTY No. 544-5227 

Subject: Results - Bay Conservation and Development Commission, Member, 
Seat 1 

On March 1, 2017, a survey was sent to Supervisors' Farrell, Cohen, Peskin and Fewer, 
surveying to determine their interest in being nominated as a Member, Seat 1, on the Bay 
Conservation and Development Commission, for an indefinite term. 

Analysis: 

Supervisor Peskin expressed interest in being nominated to the Bay Conservation and 
Development Commission, all others declined the opportunity to be nominated or did 
not respond. Therefore, we will forward the nomination of Supervisor Peskin to the 
Rules Committee for their consideration. 

Please include a copy of this memo in the Legislative file. 

c: Board of Supervisors 




